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Chelsea, Michigan - Culver's of Chelsea, located at 1610 South Main Street,
Chelsea, is looking for a partner on their billboard located on I-94 westbound
approximately 1 mile east of the Chelsea exit on the north side. This is an excellent
opportunity for any business looking to advertise to over 50,000 drivers everyday
(based on MDOT 2023 report).

The billboard currently is advertising Culver's & LaFontaine. The LaFontaine spot is
available to rent for one year starting November 1, 2024. The billboard is #3932,
14' x 48" illuminated Adams Outdoor billboard. Please contact Jeff Holden at
734-740-8232 for rent rates and more details.



